
The City of Columbus is in the process of updating its information on the «Organization» to 

reflect its most recent election.  Please complete the following information to the best of your 

ability.  Updated database information will be forwarded to the Mayor’s Office to ensure 

the appointment/reappointment of elected and re-elected members and will ensure timely 

and accurate distribution of funding opportunities, meeting notices, training opportunities, and 

other City activities.  After completing this form, please return to Neighborhood Database 

Coordinator, City of Columbus, 50 W. Gay St., 2
nd

 Floor, Columbus, OH, 43215.  Please 

contact your Neighborhood Liaison with any questions or comments. 

 

RESUME 

 
Elizabeth Krick 

2501 Creekwillow Place 

Columbus, Ohio 43123 

 

Columbus resident for past 9 years, life long resident of Grove City prior. 

BA, Ohio Dominican University 

MSW, The Ohio State University 

 

I see the need for a comprehensive plan for the Southwest corridor of Columbus.  I hope that we 

can work together with the other communities that surround our area and include our neighbors 

in Franklin Township, Jackson Township, Grove City, etc., in the creation of that plan. 

 

I believe that we can work together to create a plan that focuses on the improvement of the area.  

A few suggestions: 

 

 Cleaning up abandoned and foreclosed houses, 

 Help address the air quality issues that effect health and well-being, 

 Redirecting truck traffic to the patterns that produce the least intrusion in residential 

areas, 

 Providing a safe place to work, live and play with improved park area and cultural and 

educational opportunities for all. 

 

For the last fourteen years, I have worked in the field of social services helping people to 

navigate the system and teaching people how to take a stand, believe in self-worth, and improve 

their quality of living.  Now it is my turn to do the same.  I have learned the theory, now it’s time 

to put my knowledge into practice. 

 

This is not something I want to do but feel the need to do.  In the past the Southwest corridor has 

not been given much attention regarding placement of community services.  It is hard for an 

individual to take a stand.  As a member of the community it is time to stand and be heard. 

  

Elizabeth Krick 

 


